
Date: 08-09-2020 

New Blown 
-An Int’l Standard School- 

 

Notice 

Dear Guardians 

This is to inform you that pre-scheduled online exam’s time table has been 

changed for the greater convenience of our students. Now, the online exam of 

both Bangla and English Version from Play to Ten will begin from 20th 

September, 20. The revised online exam schedule will be published in the 

students’ respective Messenger, Whatsapp group and on the web site of New 

Blown on the 10th September, 20. Since the decision has been taken to arrange 

the online exam in the specific ID of Zoom platform using the Google Form, 

hence to make the students familiar with the new exam system, as a part of 

prior exam preparation, Class Test will be taken in the Google Form in the MCQ 

system. Furthermore, to make our online class more effective and prolific, 

veteran teachers have been assigned in the new routine and the time duration 

of each class has been revised from 40 minutes to 45 minutes.  

 

We expect that our online educational activities will be much more 

strengthened and well-organized with your encouragement and cooperation. 

      

 

Thanking you 

  

_______________ 

Md. Kamruzzaman 

Principal, New Blown 
 


